
 
 
 
 

Luttons Community Primary • West Lutton, Malton, North Yorkshire YO17 8TF 
Sherburn C of E VC Primary School • St Hilda's Street, Sherburn, Malton, North Yorkshire YO17 8PG 

admin@luttons.n-yorks.sch.uk 
01944 738232 

 

admin@sherburn-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk 
01944 710282 

 
 
 
 

 
Friday 16th December 2016 

 

The staff and governors would like to wish you all 
 

 
 
 

              We look forward to seeing you all on Wednesday 5th January 2017 
 

Message from FOLS 
FOLS would like to thank all those people who help to organise and volunteer at fundraising events throughout 
the year.  We would also like to thank everyone who supports us with donations, sponsorship, raffle and 
tombola prizes as well as attending events.  Over the last year, money raised has purchased equipment needed 
for the Forest School activities; new picnic benches; enhancements to outdoor areas; and covered transport 
costs for school trips. 
 
We are always looking for new people to join us or new ideas to raise funds. Please contact us at 
emailFOLS@gmail.com or via the school office. 

 
May FOLS take the opportunity to wish you a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 

 
Upcoming dates for the term 
Tuesday 4th January 2017  Teacher training day 
Wednesday 5th January   Back to School 
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